CENTER /7 JUDICIAL ACCOUNTABILITY, Inc.

(914) 421-1200 » Fax (914) 684-6554 Box 69, Gedney Station
E-Mail: probono@delphi.com White Plains, New York 10605

By Courier

May 3, 1996

Magistrate Judge Sharon E. Grubin
U.S. Courthouse

500 Pearl Street

New York, New York 10007-1312

Dear Judge Grubin:

You may recall that when we met in Washington at the American
Judicature Society's March meeting--following your comments at.
the forum on the judiciary and the press--you expressed interest
in our letter to Mayor Giuliani on the Duckman transcripts.

Belatedly, I enclose a copy of our letter, as well as a copy of
the stenographic transcripts which you also requested.

Although I did not realize it at the time, I understand that you
are a co-chair, with Judge John Walker, of the Second Circuit
Task Force on Gender, Racial, and Ethnic Fairness in the Courts.
I, therefore, am enclosing a copy of the testimony we presented
before the Task Force on November 28, 1995.

I would add that we are most disappointed--but not surprised--

that we have had no follow-up contact from the Task Force about

our testimony, supported as it was by documentary substantiation.
Yours for a quality judiciary,

oo Kk Csaosa2r</

ELENA RUTH SASSOWER, Coordinator
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc.
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